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COA Feasibility Outreach Committee 

October 6, 2016 

3:00 PM Council on Aging 
Members Present: George Faircloth, Peter Cunningham, Beverly Smith, Michelle Collette,  

Advisors present: Kathy Shelp 

 

Meeting was opened by Beverly Smith 3:00pm 

 

The committee discussed the need for community outreach: motivation, sticking points, common 

ground and one on one conversations.  

 

The Chair presented the option of a charrette with community stakeholders and the committee 

agreed.  Community stakeholders to consider: 

    BOS 

    FINN COM 

    Sustainability Committee 

    COA BOD 

    COA Planning Committee 

    School Committee 

    Prescott Re-Use Committee 

    Friends of Prescott 

    Committee on Accessibility 

     

Suggested date: Saturday, December 3rd at the COA 

10-12 open house with 12pm charrette 

Intent of the charrette: 

  Education, consensus building, inclusion 

 

Michelle Collette will research a facilitator. 

This sub-committee will meet with the entire Feasibility Committee to finalize.  

 

Next meeting: Friday, October 14, 9AM 
 

A motion was made to close the meeting by Peter Cunningham and second by George Faircloth at 4pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Shelp, COA Director 

 

 


